
   

 

University of South Florida St. Petersburg 
TIMELY WARNING NOTIFICATION 

April 24, 2018 
 

LEWD AND LASCIVIOUS INCIDENT 
UPDATE: Thanks to your tips, the suspect, Jarvis 

Boatwright, has been identified and UPD Officers 
will be charging him and issuing a trespass warning 

from the campus. 
 

 

On March 22nd, the person shown in the security photos below was involved in an incident at the 
University Student Center (USC) where he exposed himself to another person.  Immediately prior 
to the incident, the person in the picture had walked into the library. 
 
The person was described as a male, black, mid-20s in age, 5’10 to 6’00”, 160-170 lbs., thin build, 
short cropped hair with a receding hair line, wearing red ear buds, and possibly carrying a cellular 
phone.  He left campus riding a bicycle south on 4th Street. 
 
If you have any information regarding this person or you observe him in the area of the university 
campus, please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444 or police@usfsp.edu. 
 

   
 
 

 
 
 
Remember If You See Something Say Something 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/see-it-say-it/   
 
In compliance with the Clery Act, all Timely Warning/Crime Alert 
Bulletins are posted on the UPD website, at the following link: 
http://www.usfsp.edu/university-police-department/crime-information/cri
me-updates/ 
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